
414 Deacon Blvd 
Winston-Salem, NC 27105 

 

                            
  ANNEX   -   EDUCATION BUILDING  -  FAIRGROUNDS 
 

 

February 19, 2021, 

 

Greetings Carolina Amateur Hockey Association teams, coaches, and guests: 

 

On behalf of the members of the Winston-Salem Public Assembly Facilities Commission and the staff of the 

Winston-Salem Fairgrounds we would like to extend a warm welcome to Winston-Salem. This is the first 

year that your event is being held at our facility and we are pleased to host this event and look forward to 

future opportunities to follow. 

 

You will find at these venues, a team of enthusiastic and dedicated staffs that are ready to make your 

experience in Winston-Salem for the 2021 CAHA Tournament a memorable one. 

 

Due to the nature of the current pandemic, a few important notes for the tournament:   

 

Guests, there is a limit of 1 guest per youth player permitted.  All guests must wear masks at all times and 

enter at their teams assigned entry location no more than 15 minutes prior to their assigned game time. 

Guests must exit immediately following assigned game.  Upon entry you will be asked health and safety 

questions and your temperature will be checked.  NO OUTSIDE FOOD AND DRINK ARE PERMITTED 

in the facility and our concession stand will be open for your convenience.  Any other guests not able to 

attend will be able to live stream all games at www.livebarn.com.  

 

Teams, players, coaches, must wear masks while entering the facility and at all times.  Each team will have 

an assigned entry location for each game. 

 

The tournament game and entry schedule can be found anytime at www.wsfairgrounds.com/event/caha. 

  

Your attendees will experience the best of southern hospitality and you will find in Winston-Salem and the 

surrounding area a unique blend of diverse attractions and activities (typically) to enjoy during your stay.    

 

We welcome you to Winston-Salem and hope that you have the opportunity to enjoy all that our community 

has to offer.     

 

Sincerely,  
 

 
 

Robert Mulhearn 

Director, Winston-Salem Fairgrounds 

Public Facilities Manager, City of Winston-Salem 

http://www.livebarn.com/
http://www.wsfairgrounds.com/event/caha

